
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Malinda Dumisani 
To: ARB Air Grants 
Cc: Johnson, Trish@ARB 
Subject: FW: DRAFT RFA C5 Public Comments 
Date: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 10:10:00 AM 

Sandy Karinen – Member of public (Davis, CA) 

Executive Order B-10-11 can no longer be cited alone since Gov Brown is no longer in office. The 
reference has to be to current Gov Newsom’s Executive Order N-15-19. Even though Newsom 
appended B-10-11 to his EO N-15-19, the legal reference has to be to N-15-19, not B-10-11. Once a 
governor leaves office, all executive orders issued by that governor are no longer in effect. EOs are 
policy dictates not statute or law as they only apply to the executive branch of government reporting to 
the chief executive. Since CARB is a part of the executive branch, then they are bound to follow any 
policy statements/orders issued by the chief executive/governor to whom they report - in this case Gov 
Newsom. I hope the above makes sense. If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Sandy Karinen 
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